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 KIWANIS CLUB OF EDMONDS NEWSLETTER :                                                                      
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KIWANIS CHILDREN’S CANCER PROGRAM:  
(aka KCCP ) 

 
Jim Garcia, Mary Lou Kantor and John Rutter  

 

             At a recent meeting, KCCP chair Mary Lou Kantor and club 
President John Rutter presented a check for $1,060 to Lt. Governor Jim 
Garcia for the Kiwanis Children’s Cancer program.  This will help 
fund the next fellowship at Seattle‘s Children Hospital…for children‘s 
cancer research.  Thanks to those that made donations to this program. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

BERRY SALES REPORT: 
             The results are in…..this year’s berry sales fundraiser 
resulted in $1,726 added to our project funds for the coming year.  
The sales info for each type of berry is as follows: 
                                       Units:                Net $: 
             Strawberries:       84                    762 
             Blueberries        114                   777 
             Raspberries          23                   187 

Clayne noted sales have been sagging over the best several years. 
Your thoughts on promotion and increasing sales are welcomed!!! 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

THOUGHTS FROM “UPFRONT”  
A Look at the Past for a View of Our Future: 

             Jim Garcia tells us that we are a “distinguished club” So far, he 
hasn’t provided much of a definition, here goes my attempt: 
             It should be a source of great pride that team working in little 
pieces has accomplished so much this past year. With a couple hours 
here and a couple hours there, we have truly made our corner of the 
world a bit better. Raising over $24,000 is significant and lets us do 
many fine things and support many valuable agencies, which in their 
turn do many fine things for our broader community. 
            And working together brings us closer together as a group 
committed to the youth of the world. So, let us celebrate ourselves and 
our Kiwanis values. As we approach a year of new leadership for our 
club, let’s take a few minutes to reflect on our “distinguished” 
accomplishments, and resolve to re-energize ourselves in our 
commitment to our mission of serving the needs of the children of our 
world. 

President John 
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Every Tuesday at NOON 
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OR  

for the working folk, 
Tuesday, September 3rd  

Shoreline Windermere**  
900 N 185th St, Shoreline  

**For additional information contact:  
         Scott Phariss         (206)-542-9818 
         Susan Henry          (206)-755-1231 

---------------------------------------- 

 TUESDAY PROGRAMS: 
03:  Tim Raetzloff:  “Potpourri of all 
things interesting”, planes, trains, burial 
grounds and ancient Edmonds. 
 

10:  Rod Mattson:  "Public Speaking for 
Introverts"…  
 

17:  Deborah Anderson:  Exec. Dir. of the 
Edmonds School Dist. Fnd…“Focus / Needs” 
 

24:  Christine Tyo:  MS Helping Hands 
Closet. 

------------------------------------����

CALENDAR of EVENTS:  
07:  Monroe Kiwanis Golf Tourney  
                8:00 AM Blue Boy Golf Course in Monroe 
             Kenneth Morrell  , 425-210-7560 
17:  Board Meeting 10:30 Pancake Haus 
25:  Div. Council Meeting - Wally’s Pavilion 
             6:30.…Potluck and Thai food��� �  
 

-----Coming Soon------ 
Oct. 5:          Installation / Awards and       
                      Founder’s Banquet, Lynnwood 
                      Embassy Suites 

------------------------- 

CELEBRATIONS:  
02:  Ruth and Dexter Miller 
03:  Dexter Miller 
23:  Bettina and Buck Weaver 
26:  Joyce Martin 
30:  Carole and Paul Jacobson 

------------------------- 
OCTOBER  PROGRAM TEAM:  

Captain: DICK CASSUTT  
(425-967-5345) 

Morris, Parkhurst 
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SCHOOL TIME AGAIN!!!  
(Drive carefully) 
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 TASTE OF EDMONDS: 
 

          
Day 2: Dick, Mary Lou and Key Clubbers                           Sunday Shift:  John J., Jane Kantor and friend Karen Kenan….working the gate. 
 

           
Dick and the Beauty Queens                                A Lion, Shirley and Bailey Rutter                           Busy times near the Boys and Girls Club 
 

            
New sign for KIWANIS lemonade sale��� �  ???                      Feasting at the food court.                                 Our next fund raiser???  

“TASTE WORKERS”  
THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!!  

Kiwanis volunteers:  Frank Suhara, Ted Morris(2), Dick 
Cassutt(3), Elwin Wright(2), Billy Joe Roberts, Maura 
Parkhurst, Chris Williams, Ray Ault(3), Mary Lou Kantor(3), 
John Rutter(2), Wendy Priest(2), George Murray(3), Marka 
Krieman(2), Paul Jacobson(2), Shirley Elliot, Susan Henry, 
Duane Penning,  Buck Weaver(2), John Jacobson.  
E-W Key Club volunteers:  Marisa Winn, Lexi Bennett, 
Kaveena Ranaweera, Marlee Tillman, Claire Olson, Katherine 
Wilson, and Laura Coleman. Caroline Phillips and Nayeli Pena 
also showed up to help in case we needed it. 
Family and Friends:   Julie Suhara, April Hogan and Mona 
Gredney(Whidbey Island Bank), Peter Willock, Lauren Rutter, 
Bailey Rutter, Phylis Bartels Tana Axetelle, Eric McCough, Jane 
Kantor, Karen Kenan, Theresa Katt and David Cox(Key Bank). 

IT’S OUR LANGUAGE!!! 
Easy to Learn??? 

 

Let's face it - English is a crazy language.  
There is no egg in eggplant nor ham in hamburger;  

Neither apple nor pine in pineapple.  
English muffins weren't invented in England 

 

We take English for granted, but if we explore its 
paradoxes, 

We find that quicksand can work slowly, boxing rings 
are square,  

And a guinea pig is neither from Guinea nor is it a 
pig. 

And why is it that writers write, but fingers don't fing,  
Grocers don't groce and hammers don't ham?  
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KEY CLUB NEWS:  

 
MEADOWDALE HIGH SCHOOL:  
Advisor: Bill Hummel 
Kiwanis Contact: Elwin Wright 
Meeting Time:  TBD 
 
Club Officers: 
President: Grace Kim  
Vice President: Eunice Jung 
Treasurer: Zaynab Muhalhal  
Secretary: Zaynab Muhalhal  
Bulletin Editor: Makensie Jones 

---------------------------------------------------------------- 
EDMONDS - WOODWAY HIGH SCHOOL:  
Advisor: Wendy Priest 
Kiwanis Contact:  Dick Cassutt 
Meeting Time:  TBD 
 
Club Officers: 
Co-President:  Marlee Tillman, Okie Kim  
Vice-Presidents:  Kaveena Ranaweera, Courtney Gu 
Secretary:  Naomi Kim  
Treasurer:   Christelle Silve  
Bulletin Editor:  Olivia Carrigan  

---------------------------------------------------------- 

TRUST OR WILL???  

 
                       Member Chris Williams gave a very 

informative talk on trusts and wills.  He provided insights into 
when it is best to have a will and why.  For more information 
on this important topic, please check with Chris regarding your 
specific situation.    

------------------------------------------------------ 
Installation/Founders’ Banquet:   

Embassy Suites, Lynnwood, October 5th  
SAVE THE DATE!!! 

Chicken Dinner (gluten free meal) 
Rosemary Garlic Chicken 
Northwest Green Salad 
Bone-in Chicken Breast Marinated in Rosemary & Garlic and 
then Flame 
Broiled & Drizzled with light herb cream sauce 
Minted Israeli Cous Cous studded with Feta cheese and 
Fresh Vegetables 
Rolls and Butter 
Gevalia Coffee, Tea, Decaf (both meals) 
London Broil  
Northwest Green Salad 
Grilled London Broil topped with a Wild Mushroon Demiglace 
Rosemary Roasted Baby Red Mashed potatoes 
Sautéed Vegetables 
Rolls and Butter 

Cost:  $30/person.  Contact Dick Cassutt for reservations. 

         
Edmonds Kiwanis Officers: 
President:          John Rutter                                  (425)-778-6502 
Pres. Elect:         Ray Ault                                      (425)-771-3886 
V.Pres.:               Harold Huston                            (425)-771-8201 
Secretary:           Paul Jacobson                             (425)-771-8949   
Treasurer:          Billy Joe Roberts                        (425)-778-1843 
Past Pres.:          Clayne Leitner                             (206)-542-6351 
 

     Edmonds Kiwanis Board:                  
GeorgeMurray                                                        (425)-672-9004 
Scott Phariss                                                            (206)-542-9818 

       Shirley Elliot                                                           (425)-778-0756 
       Dick Cassutt                                                            (425)-967-5345 

Duane Penning                                                        (206)-715-8837 
Juliana Van Buskirk                                               (425)-776-2870 

       Mary Lou Kantor                                                   (425)-712-8085 
 

PNW Division 22: 
      Lt. Governor:  Jim Garcia                                      (425)-478-4733 

                                                                      jgarciaathome@gmail.com 
-------------------------------------------------------- 

THE “ S” IN KIWANIS : 
 

 

            S stand for service:  
            Service is at the heart of every Kiwanis club. 
Through service we have the opportunity to take leadership 
roles in promoting positive change in the life of our 
communities, in the life of our children, no matter where in 
the world our community may be. Service has been 
described as one of the highest callings one can answer. 
The service we provide is priceless.  
             It is time to let the world know about Kiwanis and 
give every member in our community the opportunity to 
make a difference, changing the world, one child and one 
community at a time. 

---------------------------------------- 
 

SERVICE TALK:  
            Talking about service, each month a tally is 
requested of hours our club members volunteer for Kiwanis 
activities, other then meetings, and other volunteering 
actions in the community. 
             While we sometimes get a lethargic feeling about 
club activities, the last couple of months have provided a 
picture of  club members being generous with their time.  
For the berry drives and lemonade sales, members tallied 
close to 70  volunteer hours….PLUS the Taste of Edmonds, 
involved over 100 member volunteer hours.   
             This shines a light on the true meaning of “walking 
the talk”…and working for the greater good.  

Thanks to all for serving in this way!!! 
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320 5th Ave South,  
Edmonds, 772-7008 

“Great Finds with Vintage 
Service” ����

Wine Tasting every Sat. 1 - 4:30 
------------------------------------- 
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Ray Ault 
104 5th Ave N 

Edmonds, 771-3886 
----------------------------- 
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Dr. Matthew Flugstad 

555 Dayton St.,  
Edmonds, 672-7272 
“A beautiful smile,  

a beautiful life” 
------------------------------- 
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Lynnwood Branch 
Susan Henry, Branch Mgr. 

5809 196th St. SW 
Lynnwood 

425-776-1121 
“Invested Here” 
---------------------- 
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Scott T. Phariss 
     (206-931-9027) 

900 N 185th St. 
     Shoreline,  

     206-546-5731 
“Creating thriving communities” 

----------------------- 
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300 Admiral Way,  
Edmonds 771-5688 

“Pacific Northwest Favorites” 
Early Bird Specials 

4-6 p.m.  Saturday-Friday 
------------------------------- 
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405 5th Ave South 
Edmonds, 771-1234 

“Restlawn Memorial Park”  
------------------------------ 
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202 5th Ave South,  
Edmonds, 776-2265 
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542 Main St.,  
Edmonds, 778-1121  

------------------------------�
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Ophthalmology Clinic 
Dr. Steven H. Swedberg, MD 

21827 76th Ave. W. 
Suite 102 

Edmonds, 778-2500�
----------------------- 
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410 Walnut St.,  

Edmonds 774-5962 
“Your neighborhood coffee shop” 

--------------------- 
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Mike McGiness 
214 Main Street 

Edmonds, 774-4488 
"Are you in good hands?" 

-------------------------- 
���	�
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2415 196th SW 

Lynnwood, 775-2424 
“The Solution for all your Collision 

Repair Needs” 

------------------------- 
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“Making Sense of Investing” 
Juliana Van Buskirk 

   Financial Advisor 
313 Main Street  

Edmonds, 776-2870 
Alan E. Lawrence 

     Financial Advisor 
107 5th Ave North,  

Edmonds, 670-1988 
------------------------------- 
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6520 196th St. SW, Lynnwood 
425-775-4440 

“It’s more than retirement.   
It’s Five-Star Fun” 

----------------------------------- 
 

These local businesses  support the Kiwanis' mission.
Remember to Patronize our Loyal Supporters!!!

 

Kiwanis Club of Edmonds Charitable Foundation  
(a  501 ( C )  3 organization) 
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 PROJECT SUPPORT NEEDED FOR: 
Kiwanis Children’s Cancer Project (KCCP),   Dictionary Project for all Edmonds 3rd Graders, 

Bicycle Safety Helmet Project,    Scholarships for High School Students,    School Back Pack Food Programs, 
Support of Key Clubs at Edmonds Woodway and Meadowdale High.   

 
            Tax deductible donation checks should be made out to  

The Kiwanis Club of Edmonds Charitable Foundation…. 

and mailed to P.O. Box, 221, Edmonds, WA 98020.  

 


